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Dianne Boisvert

From: Melinda Cheston <mkcheston@gmail.com>
Sent: February 01, 2021 10:45 AM
To: Dianne Boisvert
Subject: [Ext]Fruit Street Historic District Commission - Application for 14 Fruit Street

external e-mail use caution opening  
Hi Dianne, 
 
Please see below for my letter to the Fruit Street Historic District Commission. Please let me 
know that you have received this. Many thanks for your help. 
 
 
RE: Application filed by James Lagoulis for 14 Fruit Street 
 
Dear Fruit Street Historic District Commission, 
 
I oppose the request by Mr. James Lagoulis to remove the trellis at 14 Fruit Street without a 
statement of proposal for replacement for review.   Without such, it seems the application is 
incomplete. 
 
Removing the trellis will alter the historic streetscape and a proposal to replace the trellis should be 
included for the Fruit Street Historic District Commission to review before approving any removal or 
alterations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Melinda K. Cheston 
10 Fruit Street 
Newburyport, MA 01950 
 


